Wittenberg-Birnamwood
School District

RURAL VIRTLAL ACADEMY

January 11, 2023

Hello WB/RVA Consortium Families,

As 2023 is underway, we wanted to reach out to our consortium partners and check in!

With the upcoming State-wide assessments, we wanted to provide you a reminder
regarding the process that consortium families engage in. The RVA is currently working
towards obtaining student/family input regarding if your student would like to be tested,
or if your family is choosing to opt out of the assessment. Please be sure to complete the
RVA administered survey by February 17, 2023 to indicate your students' participation
choice. If your student chooses to participate in the assessment, the resident school
district is responsible for scheduling and proctoring the assessment within one of our
school buildings.

Lastly, just a reminder of the group events that the RVA offers to all families! Please see
the link attached if you are interested in additional information.

Sincerely,
Megan Marchs
Director of Pupil Services/Special Education

mmarcks@wittbirn.k12.wi.us
715-253-2211 ext. 108



https://ruralvirtual.org/group-events
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